
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Graduate Studies Committee 
 
DATE: February 4, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Recommending to approve plan revisions to Master of Science in 

Experimental Psychology 
 
 
On January 14, 2020, the Graduate Studies Committee recommended approval 
(pending minor changes) for the request to remove PSYCH 591, change required 
courses and add two new courses to the Master of Science in Experimental Psychology 
in order to reflect the changing interests of research faculty and students. The 
department has submitted the required changes and it is now ready to move forward to 
Faculty Senate. See attached exhibit, “025 MS Experimental Psychology final packet 2-
4-2020 CSC 094.” 
 
Please add these to the Faculty Senate agenda as a discussion item. 


